
  
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

Thursday February 08, 2018 / Early Release Day 
 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

G Water Polo San Dieguito Alga Norte Aquatic Ctr.  6:15pm   

      

Club Meetings: 

 

 Attention all Baseball players, today Thursday at 

lunch in room 101, there will be a meeting to go 

over try-out information.   

 AP Psychology mandatory practice in the Gym.  Be 

there directly after 4th period ends.  We got this!  

 

 Start Smart Class is February 13th in MPR, 6:00 – 

8:00pm 

 

- Seniors…Grad Night Tickets are on sale now!  

Come purchase them at the cahiers office for $95.   

 

- Excited about Valentine’s Day? Come Spread the 

Love with GEAR UP! Keep an eye out for us during 

lunch on February 14th and get involved with our 

social media for the chance to enter to an 

opportunity drawing for some awesome prizes! 

 

- Attention Seniors, the Grad Night committee is 

looking to you to design your Grad Night t-shirt.  

The Grad Night t-shirt is your ticket to the event 

and will be worn by all Grads that purchase a 

ticket.  

 

- We are holding a design contest from February 1st 

to February 23rd.  The winner will received a $100 

gift card or a ticket to Grad Night, your choice.  

Turn your designs into the cashier no later than 

February 23rd in order to be entered into the 

contest.  

See flyers posted around the Senior Lawn for rules 

for the design and more details. 

 

- Dancing with the teacher is this Friday Feb. 9th at 

7:00pm in  the MPR.  Come vote for your favorite 

act and raise money for cancer research at the 

same time.  Tickets available at the door for $5.  

Come see who wins this mirror ball trophy!  

 

- Attention Sophomores with GPA of 3.00 and 

above. Simon Scholars applications is due on 

Friday Feb. 9th.  If you need to review the 

requirements, please refer to our school website 

for the power point presentation under 10th grade 

tab.  Don’t be left out.  APPLY! It’s a $16,000 

Scholarship.     

 

 

 

 

- Attention!! E.T.S students this week is the final 

week to turn in your permission slips for the USC 

college tour. Spaces are limited. Please turn in 

permission slips in Room. 200a. Only ETS students 

are eligible for this college field trip. 

 

- To those seniors who hope to become future 

Aztecs, Cougars or Tritons: curious about your 

possible future campus but not sure how to get 

there? GEAR UP is hosting trips to each of their 

open houses in the spring, so come join us for 

Explore SDSU on March 17th, Discover CSUSM on 

April 7th and Triton Day on April 14th. Stop by the 

GEAR UP Office in Rom 200A for a permission slip 

or more information. 

 

- Seniors! Did you know that the priority deadline to 

apply for financial aid is coming up FAST? GEAR 

UP can still help! Come by the College & Career 

Center during lunch or after school on February 

21st and 28th and get some free pizza out of it! 

See you there! 

 

- Seniors. Are you planning on attending Palomar 

College this Fall? Then pay close attention to this 

announcement. Palomar College will be 

conducting a workshop here at SP on Monday 

February 12th during periods 1 through 4. Don’t 

miss out on free tuition and priority registration! 

Sign up today at the college and career center, 

space is limited. 

 

 

 

Have a great day Eagles.  Remember United We Soar!  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we are 

Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


